
COVID19 and Esophageal Atresia Survey 
 
Dear INoEA members, Dear Friends. 
We hope everyone is well. 
Due to the SARS-CoV-2 pandemic, even though we, so far, have no worries in the current 
literature for children and in EA patients, we would like to ask all members of the INoEA to 
participate to a survey. 
We would like to record all patients with esophageal atresia who have been infected with SARS-
CoV-2 by  filling out the following survey (new version) https://fr.surveymonkey.com/r/COVID-
19andEA 
This study has been authorized by the Ethic Committee of the CHU Sainte-Justine, Université de 
Montréal, Canada (#2020-2877). 
 
If you are a patient or a parent we ask you to contact your health provider to fill the survey to 
protect your privacy. The survey is anonymous. 
 
The objective of this survey is to collect cases of COVID19 in children with esophageal atresia in 
order to: 
1‐ Describe their evolution 
2‐ Describe the risk factors for evolution 
3‐ Report the data collected to members of the network and, if necessary, develop 
recommendations for this 
population 
For further information, feel free to contact us at board@inoea.org   
We will keep updated everyone with the collected information. 
 
Thank you and  
Take care and wash your hands. 
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